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Applications are open. Please encourage any interested students to apply. 
 
The application and instructions here. The priority deadline is October 4, 2019 and the final deadline is October 11, 2019.  Students must have attained junior or senior standing by January 2020 to apply. There is more information about the program on our website.
 
The internship is a fulltime internship in Olympia during the Legislative Session (January 13 – March 12, 2020). Student receive a monthly stipend to offset the costs of relocating to Olympia. Interns work as staff in a legislator’s office or one of the caucus communication offices. In addition to their office work, interns take part in hands on academic programs including seminars, a mock legislature, and workshops with state officials and policymakers. Interns receive academic credit from their school for doing the internship. 
 
If you or they have questions or would like more materials to distribute, please contact us. 
  
Paula Rehwaldt                               Colleen Rust
Paula.Rehwaldt@leg.wa.gov       Colleen.Rust@leg.wa.gov
360-786-7993                                  360-786-7016

